
 
 
July 31, 2009
 
 
 
 
Dear ‘Marriage Equality’ Inquiry
 
I am writing to express my support for the definition of marriage to remain unchanged, ie,
as being between a man and a woman only.
 
The traditional institution of marriage has served well many generations in many

countries over many centuries, and it’s not in the best interests of our society for

Australia to weaken marriage laws.

 
Sincerely
 
Gordon Yearsley 


